Town of Boonville June 29, 2021 Public Hearing Minutes Harvey E. Smith Municipal Building

The Town of Boonville conducted a public hearing for the Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Budget and proposed changes to the Town's Zoning Ordinance per General Statute 160D.

The following were in attendance: Mayor Vaughn Benton, Mayor Pro-tem Justin Phillips, Commissioners: David Cox, Monica Craver, and Dwaine Dobbins. Also in attendance were Finance Officer/Town Clerk Kim Wells, Public Works Director Jeff Jones, and Police Chief Jeff Hobson. Commissioners David Cox and Tim Driver were absent.

Mayor Benton opened the public hearing at 7:01 pm.

No public comments were voiced.

The public hearing closed at 7:15pm.

R. Devaughn (Vaughn) Benton, Mayor

Kim Wells, Finance Officer/Town Clerk